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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Friday 1st May 2015 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

In year 4, the children have worked hard together to earn their 60 and 70 class credits treats. 

We have decided to save the 60 class credit treat of a chocolate fountain to the last day of term, Friday 

22nd May 2015. It will be between 11:30am and 12:30pm and they will be watching a DVD while enjoying 

the fountain.  

Your child will need to bring in a small treat to dip into the chocolate, either for themselves or to share with 

a few friends. This could be a small bunch of grapes, marshmallows, other small pieces of fruit, or anything 

small enough to hold on the end of a cocktail stick. 

For the 70 class credits, the children have earned an afternoon playing on the field, which will take place on 

Thursday 7th May 2015 from 1:45pm to 3:00pm. Your child is welcome to bring in an appropriate toy to 

play with on the field, though we will be getting out school sports equipment for them to use as well. 

Please do not allow them to bring in anything electronic in case it starts to rain, and only outdoor toys that 

are appropriate to be used on the grass. Please note that snacks or drinks are NOT part of this treat. 

If you have any queries regarding either treat, please do not hesitate to ask one of the year 4 team. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Miss C Miller  Mrs J Dunkley   Mrs S Sansby   Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher  Teaching Assistant  Teaching Assistant  Head Teacher 

 

 


